
Welcome
New Edna Louise Spear Elementary Families!

NEW FAMILY ORIENTATION
TUESDAY, AUGUST 26, 10-11 A.M.

Located in the Large Group Room at the Elementary School
 500 Scraggy Hill Road, Port Jefferson

● This is a general overview of important information about our school 
and procedures.

● Following the overview, students can participate in a self-directed 
scavenger hunt to help them get acquainted with our building.

● Please reach out if you have any specific questions by calling 
            (631) 791-4323.

● If you attended the Pre-K/Kindergarten Orientation in June, there is 
no need to attend this orientation.


